
STUDENT
GOVERNMENT 
OFFICIAL STATEMENT FROM THE USFSP STUDENT
GOVERNMENT REGARDING CHANGES WITHIN OUR
GOVERNORS



WE ARE EXCITED TO
ANNOUNCE THAT ELISE

PROPHETE WILL BE SERVING
AS OUR NEW CAMPUS

GOVERNOR HERE AT USF ST.
PETERSBURG.



FIRSTLY, WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK
DAVID NGUYEN FOR HIS

CONTRIBUTIONS AS CAMPUS
GOVERNOR. WE ADMIRE HIS

DEDICATION TO SERVE THE SCHOOL,
AND WE RESPECT HIS DECISION TO

STEP DOWN TO FOCUS ON HIS
ACADEMIC AND PERSONAL

ENDEAVORS. STUDENT GOVERNMENT
IS GRATEFUL FOR HIS TIME,

COMMITMENT AND DEDICATION
DURING HIS TIME AS GOVERNOR.

THANK YOU, DAVID



ELISE, WHO IS STEPPING UP FROM HER
FORMER ROLE AS LIEUTENANT

GOVERNOR, IS EXCITED TO REPRESENT
OUR STUDENT BODY HERE AT USFSP. ELISE

HAS BEEN A LEADING VOICE IN OUR
COMMUNITY, AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO

SUPPORTING HER THROUGH HER
TRANSITION INTO HER NEW ROLE. WE

TRUST THAT HER EXPERIENCE,
LEADERSHIP SKILLS, AND ENTHUSIASM
WILL MAKE HER THE BEST CHOICE TO

BECOME OUR GOVERNOR

MOVING FORWARD 



WE ALSO WANT TO ANNOUNCE THAT
OUR HIRING COMMITTEE IS WORKING

TO HIRE THE LIEUTENANT
GOVERNOR POSITION. SG WILL

ANNOUNCE MORE DETAILS ON OUR
INSTAGRAM IN THE FOLLOWING

WEEKS, INCLUDING AN
ANNOUNCEMENT OF WHEN THE

POSITION IS AVAILABLE ON
HANDSHAKE.

HIRING UPDATES SOON



WE LOOK FORWARD TO
WORKING WITH ELISE TO

WELCOME HER INTO HER NEW
POSITION, AND WE WILL SHARE

ANY UPDATES MOVING
FORWARD. 
GO BULLS!


